SAY NO TO BLANKET 20MPH
ACROSS NORTH CROYDON

Do you want to be fined £100, or more, for driving at 24 mph in Croydon? Or lose your licence if
caught more than once? If Croydon Council have their way, that is what may happen.

Croydon Council are consulting on plans to make almost all roads in north Croydon subject to a 20
mph limit. The only roads to keep the 30mph limit would be a few selected main roads.

Restricting vehicles to 20 mph might increase journey times substantially, while there is no proven
road safety benefit of such speed limits. Indeed the council is pre-empting a Government study of
the issue. Forcing people to travel at no more than 20 means more fuel consumption and will cause

more air pollution.

Make sure you SAY NO TO BLANKET 20 MPH SPEED LIMITS and respond to the public consultation.

The council is not delivering a consultation letter to people’s homes. Go to this web page and fill in
the online form: www.croydon.gov.uk/20mph

Please do so now!

For more information, see overleaf.



20MPH IS NOT NEEDED IN NORTH CROYDON

Why this blanket 20mph limit approach is wrong.

CROYDON

CENTRAL

When councils do a proper consultation on 20 mph limits, nearly
70% say NO - for example as in Worthing. But you have to object
yourself or this will be imposed against your will! Do we really want
drivers fined and points on their licence for going at over 20 mph anywhere in north Croydon?

Many roads in the area already have speed humps to reduce traffic speeds and many of the
injuries to pedestrians and cyclists in Croydon occur at low speeds on main roads. The road safety
benefits of a wide area 20 mph limit will be minimal and there are no other real benefits.

Why make a change that is bound to lead to many more vehicles breaking the law by exceeding
the speed limit? Don’t fall for the council’s anti-car propaganda.

20 MPH IS TOO SLOW FOR A MAXIMUM LIMIT

VOTE NO TO 20MPH - Go to the council's consultation web page given on the front of this leaflet
and object.

For more information and to register your interest, go to www.freedomfordrivers.org/croydon20.htm

This leaflet is published by the Alliance of British Drivers, 20 Ladbrook Road, South Norwood, SE25 6QD.



